
John Taylor Music Fundraiser – San Vito Coffee and Tea 
Fundraiser Deadline: Wednesday, January 10, 2024 

 
 
Dear parents/guardians and students, 
 
The John Taylor Music Department is pleased to be running a fundraiser through San Vito Coffee! Students are 
invited to sell coffee or tea as part of this fundraiser. The school will keep track of any funds raised by each 
student – these funds can be used by the student to pay for future music-related field trip fees while they are 
here at John Taylor.  
 
Please note that these field trip funds are for music field trips only and cannot be transferred to other 
programs or fees at JTC, nor will they be given to the student in cash/cheque if all funds raised are not used. If 
a student moves away, stops taking music classes, or graduates and does not use all the funds they raised for 
JTC Music field trips, those funds will be applied to future JTC music field trips to benefit all students still in the 
program. 
 
Coffees and teas are $19 per bag. The seller (the student) receives $5 for each bag sold (again, the school will 
keep track of this once orders are handed in).  
 
IMPORTANT! Regarding the selling process… 

• Students must record the person’s information, name, and order on the Fundraiser Order Sheet 
(attached).  

• Please make sure that both the buyer and the seller double-check that you ordered the correct type of 
coffee beans (dark or medium, ground or whole).  

• Students must collect payment in cash or cheques (cheques must be made payable to John Taylor 
Collegiate).  

• All order forms and cash/cheques must be handed in to Ms. Thorleifson on or before Wednesday, 
January 10, 2024. Each student should hand in all of their orders at the same time. 

• We anticipate that coffee orders will arrive at John Taylor before the end of January. 
• Coffee/tea will be delivered to John Taylor Collegiate. Students will be responsible for delivering 

coffee/tea to their customers. 
 
For further fundraiser information and instructions, see the information attached. 
 
To avoid confusion, please avoid directing questions to Mr. Hamilton or to the John Taylor office. If you have 
any questions or concerns, please send me (Ms. Thorleifson) an email or give me a call. 
 
Thanks for your support of these wonderful musicians! 
 
Erin Thorleifson 
Choral Music Teacher 
John Taylor Collegiate 
erin.thorleifson@sjasd.ca 
 
 
 
 



 
Notes regarding coffees: 
• All bags of coffee are $19 
• We’re selling medium roast & dark roast coffee (both ground & whole beans) 
• Dark roast coffee has less caffeine than medium coffee 
• Coffee beans come from Costa Rica & are roasted/packaged in Winnipeg 
• Coffee is Fair Trade 
 

 
Notes regarding teas:  

• All teas are $19 
• All teas come in 100 gram bags.  
• Caffeine-free teas: Manitoba Roobus, Boreal Wildberry, Raspberry Splash 
• Caffeinated teas: Earl Grey, Orange Pekoe, Gun Powder Green 

 



 
 


